t Mary' Primary School

P: 01642455309 E: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk

Dear Parents /Guardians,

From Monday 7th November 2022, our school gates will open
for ALL CHILDREN at 8:45 for Maths Fluency every day.

Maths fluency will be in place to ensure our children are
secure and confident with their mathematical skills.

Please collect your children at 3:15 as we will be holding an
additional reading /phonics session to ensure ALL CHILDREN
are fluent readers.

Please can you ensure your child's home reading book is
returned to school daily.

On Friday 11th November 9:15am, Mrs Burke will be holding a
Reading Strategy Meeting for years 3, 4, 5, 6 and Treehouse.

Refreshments will be offered.
All parents are invited to join, please contact school if you

cannot attend and we will be more than happy to explain this
new reading strategy to you.

Sincerely,
Mrs Burke- KS1 Lead and Miss Howard- KS2 Lead
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